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“The House Budget Committee's FY 2025 budget resolution prioritizes the needs of American 
families and stops Washington’s out of control spending from bankrupting our country. 
Thankfully, Chairman Arrington is leading the way with a proposal to balance the budget, curb 
inflationary pressures, and put our nation on a path to affordability, prosperity, and security. 
Eliminating wasteful government spending and adopting policies that unleash the innovative 
splendor of our fellow Americans are tenets of responsible fiscal stewardship and represents a 
stark contrast to President Biden’s $7.3 trillion budget proposal.”  

-Mike Faulkender, Chief Economist for the America First Policy Institute  

 


